
On 28th April 2023 Overdale Infant School would like to invite our children
to take part in a sponsored Colour Dash in support of Leicester Children's
holidays.

Leicester Children's Holidays help provide free respite breaks for children
who face difficult circumstances at home for a whole host of reasons.

This year is the charities 125th birthday and they are aiming to reach as
many children as possible in a variety of ways. Therefore they are
inviting schools to take part in the colour dash to raise much needed
funds.

On Friday 28th April our school will complete the Colour Dash. Children
and Staff will run around a small course whilst being showered with
coloured powder. 

Sponsored Colour Dash

Colour powder is not harmful to people or the
environment. It is made from corn starch, dyed
with food-grade colouring.  

Friday 28th April 2023

Children will need a change of clothes. Please send old clothes in a
named carrier bag for them to wear. The clothes will get covered in
powder colour. If your child wishes they can also wear sunglasses
to protect their eyes.

Please ask friends and family to sponsor your child for this event.  
 Cash can be sent into school or paid directly online. Return
sponsorship forms to school by Monday 17th April.

Home - leicesterchildrensholidays.co.uk

https://leicesterchildrensholidays.co.uk/
https://leicesterchildrensholidays.co.uk/

